
The 2021 WWETT Show in Indianapolis on June 29-July 2 has been cancelled.  This is the 

busiest season for our industry and there just weren’t enough people willing to take time away 

from their business to travel to the show to make it worthwhile for our exhibitors and speakers.  

We are holding a digital event instead.  Select sessions from the in person agenda will be 

recorded and placed online for people to be able to earn their continuing education credits.  

There will be a quiz at the end of the recording that they will need to pass in order to gain their 

certificate.  We also have a method to track how long they watched the video.   These on 

demand recordings will be available from August 17-October 31. 


